18 APR 2011

WELLSTEAp Allan Gilkison

Qvg' President

Wellstead Progress Association
49 Windsor Rd
Wellstead, WA, 6328

Russell Clark

Managing Director & CEQ
Grange Resources Ltd

PO Box 7025

Cloisters Square WA 6850

Dear Russell

Regarding Proposed Desalination Plant — Cape Riche

| have attended a number of presentations in the last 6 months, by the
Southdown Project team, discussing the proposed desalination plant at Cape
Riche.

From information provided to date, it is clear that the proposed development is
expected to protect the qualities which are important to the Wellstead community.
| understand there will be no noise, light, or environmental impacts which will
affect people’s use and enjoyment of the area, and am pleased the Project team
has taken community feedback into consideration and made changes to the
design of the desalination project.

I, and the Progress Association, look forward to the positive effects of the
Southdown Project for the Wellstead community.

Yours truly,
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Allan Gilkison



